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Technology Department

Achievements

• Payden Park field house camera has been configured & installed. 

• Link to the stream has been made available on the web site 

https://www.derbyps.org/DPS_Field_house

• Completed initial assessment of surveillance cameras for all schools, as well access 

controls and door hardware for IT related rooms, in relation to the security grant. 

• Projector screen at Bradley has been fixed, and now operates normally.

• Visited all the schools and spent time getting to know everyone.

https://www.derbyps.org/DPS_Field_house
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Projects

• Meeting with all current vendors to introduce myself and obtain existing/ongoing 

services that are being provided. To establish documentation for our records. 

• Identifying/ reviewing current and incomplete projects to identify next steps as 

well as driving them to completion.

• Documenting all aspects of IT infrastructure.

• Working with HR and existing documentation to create a process flow for all new 

hire and / terminations within all departments. 

• Currently adding/ removing badges in the access control systems. And supporting 

the video surveillance system.

• Working with the Public Library to donate DPS “out of service” desktops and laptops 

to aid them with updating there current PC environment.



One to One Updates

Chromebook Distribution

• Continuous project as needed for new students

• Current deployed per school: 

• DHS = 272

• DMS = 323

Repairs for previous month:

• Total per location:  

• 32 DMS

• 16 DHS

• 1 RAISE
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